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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 372 removes the directive for the State Board of Pharmacy to specify the amount and type of 

drugs that may be maintained in an emergency medication kit and provides that the Board shall 

charge a one-time application fee for each facility. Additionally, the measure specifies that the 

Board shall not restrict the amount or type of drugs that may be maintained in an emergency 

medication kit. The amount and type of drugs to be maintained in an emergency medication kit 

shall be determined by the pharmacy in coordination with the facility.  
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